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Empowering Stage Directors and Choreographers Research Study 

 

SDC and SDCF are embarking on a research study entitled Empowering Stage Directors and 
Choreographers: Investigating, Articulating, and Enhancing the Livelihood of Theatrical 
Leaders. 
 
This project is designed to gain a baseline understanding of how directors and 
choreographers survive or struggle in today’s ecosystem, as well as an understanding of the 
resources that are currently available to them in the various stages of their careers.  This data 
will be used to inform and evaluate SDC / SDCF’s priorities and strategies as well as to 
develop new programs, in collaboration with community stakeholders, to strengthen the 
professional welfare and status of directors, choreographers, and the field. 
 
This study is made possible with support from New York State Council on the Arts and NYC 
Mayor’s Office of Media and Entertainment, and we have engaged The Network for Culture 
& Arts Policy (NCAP) to lead the study. 

 

This survey is designed for SDC Members; Associate Members are not eligible to participate. 


